
ALBERT Todd * PRA 

From: 
	

Nicole Tait <ntait@astoria.or.us > 

Sent: 
	

Friday, June 24, 2022 6:51 AM 

To: 
	

PRC PublicRecordsAdvocate * PRA 

Subject: 
	

FW: 6/24 legislative subcommittee meeting 

Good morning, 

I wanted to share feedback from a law enforcement listserv where your agenda was shared. I will send each in a 

separate email. The comment below came from a City with a population of -13K: 

I don't know about anyone else, but the good majority of our records are under 10 pages, with an occasional 20 
or 30 pages, but seldom ever have we done anything over 100 pages. We created a brand new position just for 
records for our agency, because we were so busy with records requests. That revenue does indeed offset the cost 
of funding the new position. It would be insane to implement some of these rules/restrictions. Please keep us in 
the loop on any updates on this. 
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From: Oregon DAS <Oregon.DAS@public.govdelivery.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 6:06 PM 

Subject: 6/24 legislative subcommittee meeting 

Oregon Public Records Advocate 
2850 SW Cedar Hills Blvd, #1121 

Beaverton, OR 97005 
vvww.oregon.gov/pra  

Providing dispute resolution services, training, guidance and advice to 
improve the administration of Oregon's public records law. 

Contact: PublicRecordsAdvocate.PRC@orecion.qov  I 503-871-9036 
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